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Hi,
  After you filed "formal", didn't all  y'all get a nice (error-filled)
letter from Don McLellan (Director of the ARS Civil Rights Staff)
acknowledging that fact? I just got a nice (error-filled) certified letter
from Kenneth Baisden (Division Chief of USDA's Employment Complaints
Division) informing me of all the ways my EEO complaint can be dismissed,
and identifying my nearest EEOC field office as Little Rock, Arkansas. 

Where do they find these people...
___
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This material is part of a collection that documents the harassment, discrimination, and retaliation 
perpetrated against Alaska's women research scientists by their supervisor, with full knowledge 
(and arguably, "tacit approval") of their federal employer, the USDA Agricultural Research Service (ARS)
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Even though I had earned a Ph.D.,  the Agency consistently "forgot" to accord the correct title of "Dr." when communicating with me.

The other two women research scientists in my unit were subjected to the same form of disrespect.











This footnote is important, since the Department failed to complete the investigation within 180 days, not just for my complaint, but for all three women. 
















The document sent by USDA identified the EEOC field office for Alaska as "Little Rock, Arkansas", rather than the (geographically nearer) "Seattle, Washington".







